
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           
 
 
 
 

10th July 2018 
Dear Parent, 
 
Quilter Internationals – England vs Japan 
 
I am delighted to be able to offer students in 1st – 3rd form the opportunity to watch 
England play Japan on Saturday 17th November 2018 in the Quilter International Series, 
where they can see top-class international rugby in the world class venue of 
Twickenham Stadium, London.  
 
Students will meet at RGS at 7.00am on Saturday 17th November; before travelling to 
London by coach.  At the conclusion of the match we will return to the coach and aim to 
arrive back at RGS by 10.30pm. Students are encouraged to bring some packed food 
and a small amount of money for the trip.  
 
The cost of the trip is £50 per student, which includes the match ticket and return 
travel to London. Should the trip be oversubscribed, places for the trip will be allocated 
by a draw from a hat.   
 
If your son / daughter is interested in participating in the trip, please pay £50 on Parent 
Pay by Wednesday 18th July. Signing up via Parent Pay will also allow you to give 
permission for the trip. If the trip is oversubscribed, your payment will of course be 
refunded. If there are any questions regarding this trip, do not hesitate to contact me at 
school by email on hardingj@ripongrammar.co.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr J Harding 
(Teacher of PE) 
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